November 24, 2014

WOODLAND Public Schools

Where Community & Learning Connect

Michael Z. Green, Superintendent of Schools

800 Third Street » Woodland WA 98674

T 360.841.2700 » F 360.841.2701

www.woodlandschools.ora

Woodland Public Schools is an Equal Opportunity Employer

Attn: Spencer and Richard Best Spencer's HeartStrong Foundation

Dear Spencer and Richard Best,

We thank you and your Board for your generous and life-saving donation of funds to provide our School District with AEDs and accessories. Because of this charitable gift, we will be able to purchase enough AEDs for our new High School. We've already purchased 2 more for our sports' teams to take with them on away games; plus, we have been able to update our current accessories.

Thank you, also, for turning your crisis into something that will benefit all, through learning the importance of heart screenings that can prevent youth from experiencing sudden cardiac arrest. Your dedication to sharing your first-hand experiences and knowledge of the importance of these screenings is very important to us, as we want all of our students to have access to this type of free preventative health tool.

We are very impressed by your organization and support your efforts to educate families and school districts about this very important cause. We are grateful that you've chosen our District to receive the funds to further our AED program throughout our schools. Our community will benefit from this added protection, along with knowing when and where families can get their athletes screened.

| Sincerely, | | |
|-------------------------------|----------------|--|
| | | |
| Michael Green, Superintendent | President | |
| | Vice President | |
| | Director | |
| | Director | |
| | Director | |